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  Sourced from the Internet 2024 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 

Have you checked out the Chapter “A” Website lately? 
Read all about the state, region and national GWTA news!  

 

https://www.gwta-waa.com 
 

Read all about the state, region and national GWTA news!  

Calendar  Newsletters & Emails 
Local Chapter Meeting Places  Photos  Staff  Forms 

Goldwing Technical Service Bulletins - 1988 through 2012. 

AND SOOOOO much more!  

https://www.gwta-waa.com/calendar_2023.html#10
https://www.gwta-waa.com/news.html
https://www.gwta-waa.com/local_chapter_vital_stats.html
https://www.gwta-waa.com/photos.html
https://www.gwta-waa.com/staff.html
https://www.gwta-waa.com/forms.html
https://www.gwta-waa.com/tech_bulletins.html


Greetings from the Chapter Directors 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays to one and all,  

 

Welcome to our first Combined GWTA Newsletter for  

WA Chapters A Seattle Wings & C Evergreen Wings. 

 

Chapter C CD Howie Dickerman and I are each looking forward to sharing our 

event calendars for 2025 with all of you.   

We share a common goal: to gather more riders and make more friends. 

Other brand motorcyclists can join GWTA but we recommend that they have 

similar size bikes to keep up with our Goldwings on our chapter rides. 

 

That being said I will be attending the Chapter C planning meeting on Sunday, 

January 12th
 at 2pm.  Chapter A will have their own calendar so if you have some 

input to share, let me know.  I will be conversing with current GWTA A members 

by email in January. 

 

There will be no Chapter A monthly meeting in December. 

Looking forward to seeing you all on Saturday January 25th monthly meeting. 

 

Cheers, 

Jocelyn Piechowiak 

GWTA WA A Chapter Director 

jocelynpiechowiak@hotmail.com 

206-249-6310 

  



Greetings from the Chapter C Director 

 
Hi folks, 

 

First, we all owe Jocelyn a big “Thank You” for agreeing to enhance her monthly 

newsletter to include Chapter C information in addition to Chapter A. 

Thanks Jocelyn! 

 

Shortly before New Years Day Walt will let me know (based on the weather 

forecast,) whether or not we will have a New Year’s Day ride.  I will let everyone 

know via email, and hope to see many of you on the ride (assuming we have it.) 

 

On Sunday January 12, at 2pm, we will have our annual planning meeting at 

Everett Powersports.  Come to the side door (near the service department) and 

join us upstairs in the conference room.  We will be building our 2025 ride 

calendar, and want to have your input.  This is your chance to get the ride of your 

dreams added to our ride calendar.  We don’t know what you’re thinking if you 

don’t join us for the planning meeting.  I will bring coffee and pastry (donut 

holes?) to the meeting and when we’re done, the plan is to go out for Mexican 

food at El Paraiso Mexican Grill Silver Lake, 11014 19th Ave SE, Everett. 

 

There will not be a Chapter C birthday meeting in January, and starting in 

February, we will hold our monthly breakfast meetings in a new location.  

Beginning Feb 8 and on the 2nd Saturday every month thereafter, we will meet for 

breakfast at 9am at Patty’s Eggnest at Chuckwagon Inn, 6720 Evergreen Way, 

Everett.  There are 3 distinct Patty’s Eggnest locations in Everett, please be sure 

to join us at the correct one.         

 

Happy Holidays! 

 

Howie Dickerman 

GWTA WA C Chapter Director 

howiedickerman@outlook.com 

(206) 571-3273 
  



GWTA Office 

P.O. Box 24390 

Belleville, IL 62223 

1-800-960-GWTA (4982) 

317-243-6822 

Email:  exec.director@gwta.org 

Hours: Mon – Fri   10am – 4pm CST 

                     Website: gwta.org 

Chapter WA “A” Officers and Staff 
 

Chapter Director (CD) - Jocelyn Piechowiak 

Assistant Chapter Director (ACD) - Dianna Hemmi 

Treasurer - Charlie Butters, replacement needed as he is retiring & moving out of WA 

Webmaster - Mike Briese 

Technical Coordinator (GW Maintenance Info) - Dennis Murphy 

Newsletter Editor - Jocelyn Piechowiak 

Ride Coordinators - OPEN 

Sunshine Committee - Jocelyn Piechowiak 

Stores – Joe Leon 

50/50 Coordinator - Dianna Hemmi 
 

Chapter WA “C” Officers and Staff 
 

Chapter Director (CD) - Howie Dickerman 

Assistant Chapter Director (ACD) - Mike Zmiarovich 

Treasurer & Secretary - Bill Shepherd 

Newsletter Editor – Jocelyn Piechowiak, WA A 

Ride Coordinator – Walt de Fisser 

50/50 Coordinator – Karen Tift 

Safety Coordinator – Bob Tift 

 
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

Gold Wing Touring Association 
 
GWTA State Director for WA 
Vonda Brest 
206-854-9341 
ez2beme23@aol.com 
 
GWTA Region A (AK, WA, OR, ID, MT, WY) 
Steve Andrus 
(707) 479-0849 
Longrider1100@aol.com 

 

mailto:exec.director@gwta.org
mailto:longrider1100@aol.com


 

Some Old Time Biker Humor For You. 

 

 

 

An Arizona Highway Patrol officer stops an old Harley rider for traveling faster than the posted speed limit: 

He asks the old biker his name. 

“Fred.” He replies. 

“Fred what?” The officer asks. 

“Just Fred.” The old man responds. 

The officer is in a good mood, thinks he might just give the old biker a break and write him out a warning 

instead of a ticket. 

The officer then presses him for the last 

name. 

The old man tells him that he used to 

have a last name, but lost it. 

The officer thinks that he has a nut case 

on his hands but plays along with it. 

“Tell me, Fred, how did you lose your last 

name?’ 

The old biker replies. 

“It’s a long story, so stay with me. I was 

born Fred Johnson. I studied hard and got 

good grades. When I got older, I realized 

that I wanted to be a doctor. I went 

through college, medical school, 

internship, and residency, and finally got 

my degree, so I was Fred Johnson, MD. 

After a while, I got bored being a doctor, 

so I decided to go back to school. 

Dentistry was my dream! I got all the way 

through school, got my degree, so then I was Fred Johnson, MD, DDS. I got bored doing dentistry, so I 

started fooling around with my assistant and she gave me VD, so now I was Fred Johnson, MD, DDS, with 

VD. 

Well, the ADA found out about the VD, so they took away my DDS. Then I was Fred Johnson, MD, with 

VD. Then the AMA found out about the ADA taking away my DDS because of the VD, so they took away 

my MD leaving me as Fred Johnson with VD. 

Then the VD took away my Johnson, so now I am Just Fred.” 

 

The officer walked away in tears, laughing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Briese 

WA-A Webmaster  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dennis Murphy 

 
Christmas memories 

I don't know how many of you know that my parents had three sets of twins. One set in 1956, 1957 

and 1958. Three sets in 27 months. 

We were actually pretty good while growing up. Sure, we fought a lot but none of us were in too 

much trouble. 

I remember one Christmas; my mother was making cut out Christmas cookies. Now, these weren't 

just regular cookies but very much decorated as snowmen and trees and Santas. 

She spent an awful lot of time making them. Probably about twelve dozen or so. I still think that my 

mother made the best sugar cookies. 

I remember us kids waking up very early Christmas morning and eating just about all of them. My 

parents were not happy. But they were delicious! 

My parents didn't really have any money and I think that my grandparents really bought all of our 

presents, but I really don't know. 

Parents have a way of making something happen under your nose that you'de never suspect. 

One Christmas, I think I was about eight years old or so. We got up on Christmas morning and 

coming around the corner into the kitchen there were six bicycles lined up. Two blue, three red with 

red grips and one red with white grips. I latched on to the one with white grips. There was no other 

way to tell them apart. I'm pretty sure that I heard someone say that my grandparents paid for 

them. But it didn't matter to me. Talk about excitement in the Murphy house. I remember getting 

dressed and riding in the snow. So much fun. 

We were always checking out what was under the tree. I remember picking up a present and it 

falling out of my hands. It made a lot of noise when I dropped it, and I really thought it was broken. I 

was scared but, On Christmas morning I opened that present and found out that you really can't 

break Tonka trucks. 

We really didn't have much growing up but it sure made for some great memories. 

Merry Christmas everyone! 

  



12 Essential Riding Tips for New Motorcyclists 

 
Written by Joseph Summers 

Health and Fitness Enthusiast 

 

Some are attracted by fuel efficiency and the traffic slipping ability, for others, it’s the pure thrill of the open 

road on two wheels. Either way, owning and riding a motorcycle is a fantastic experience. 

But there’s also serious tradeoff, your body is far more exposed to the physical forces, especially in the case 

of an accident! The dangers are compounded by the fact you are less visible to other road users. 

For most motorcycle enthusiasts, these risks will not deter you. Instead, focus on increasing your awareness 

and road safety with these 12 tips for new motorcycles. 

 

1. Always Gear Up 

Even in the case of a slight spill, you’ll be truly thankful you wore all your safety gear! On top of physical 

impact and road rash protection, it also protects you from the wind, debris and weather. 

Motorcycle safety gear is health investment, consider this, how much is your head worth? 

 

2. Ride Like a Ghost 

One of the biggest causes of motorcycle accidents is not speeding or losing control of the bike, it’s other road 

users. Due to their size, motorcycles are much harder to see and more easily hidden in blind spots. 

Collisions are always far more severe for motorcyclists, so don’t any chances by assuming you’ve been seen. 

So, start riding as if you were invisible, this will help you anticipate problems and react quickly. 

 

3. Cornering 101: Look Where You Want to Go 

Motorcycles are highly sensitive to the rider’s inputs, even looking in a direction will cause you to subtly 

steer towards it. 

Whilst cornering, focus on the exit or as far around the corner as possible. Don’t make the mistake of 

panicking and staring down an obstacle or verge! 

 

4. You Have the Power – So Use it! 

Motorcycles have excellent power to weight ratios and can often accelerate quicker than cars. 

Use this to your advantage, quickly accelerate to speed match when joining motorways. When it comes to 

overtaking, a fast, efficient overtake gets you out of the danger zone quicker. 

Don’t be afraid to open up that throttle! 

 

5. Keep Your Brake Covered 

In certain riding situations, your reaction time needs to be doubled. For example, busy sections of town or 

fast twisting back roads. 

At these times, get into the habit of covering the brake with a finger or two. This posed position allows for 

quicker reactions, it could be a lifesaver! 

 

6. Squeeze Don’t Yank 

Your front brake has the most stopping power, the back brake is more suited to scrubbing speed, especially at 

lower speeds. Focus 75% of your slowing and stopping power on the front brake. 

But quickly stabbing or yanking either brake will cause a loss of traction and control. Apply the brakes in a 

progressive squeezing manner, you can stop quickly without having an accident! 

Unlock Your Time Potential: From Chaos to Control 

Discover how to reclaim your time and transform chaos into productivity with our comprehensive Time/Life 

Assessment. 

  

https://www.lifehack.org/author/joseph-summers


7. Be Cautious While Filtering 

One huge benefit of riding a motorcycle is the ability to filter through traffic jams. It’s perfectly legal so long 

as you comply with traffic signs and markings on the road. 

But don’t let your newfound confidence overtake you, always proceed with caution. Stay in a low gear and 

have a finger covering the brake. Remain vigilant for signs of vehicles about to side-swipe you, especially at 

junctions. 

 

8. Watch for Warning Signs 

Riding safely is all about anticipating other road users. Don’t rely on logic or reason, look for warning signs 

and then proceed with caution. 

For example, if you see vehicle wheels turning and peeping out across your path, or even an indicator, 

always assume may pull out without seeing you. 

 

9. Never Forget Your Lifesavers 

Mirrors are great for a quick glance but don’t rely on them solely. Before you make your move, always check 

your blind spot with an over-shoulder lifesaver. 

Follow this process every time are about to change your road position or perform a maneuver: 

1. Glance at mirror 

2. Quickly check your blind spot 

3. Perform action 

 

10. Always Have an Escape Route 

Motorcycles are at a distinct advantage to larger vehicles when it comes to accident avoidance. They are 

lighter, thinner, more maneuverable and can slip through tighter gaps 

Always leave a little wiggle room for quick escapes. Instead of simply hammering the brakes whilst heading 

straight for an obstacle, a quick swerve may be the best option. 

 

11. Survey the Road for Hazards 

Motorcyclists have more to worry about than cars. With less rubber contact with the tarmac, traction can be 

more easily overwhelmed causing a dangerous slide. 

You need to quickly identify hazards such as sand, wet patches, leaves, gravel or stones. Also, watch out for 

bumps and potholes, they can destabilize the bike. 

In most cases, you may be able to carefully swerve and avoid them. Otherwise, scrub off as much speed as 

you can safely, then keep steering/throttle/brake inputs and lean angle to a minimum as you pass over it. 

 

12. Practice Scanning 

Motorcycle safety can be greatly enhanced through situational awareness. Scanning is used to stay aware 

without letting your attention linger from the road ahead for too long! 

Quickly take in information from your instruments, speedo, mirrors, blind spots etc. This will allow you 

identify and react to rising road situations faster. 

 

https://www.lifehack.org/388574/12-essential-riding-tips-for-new-motorcyclists 

  

https://www.lifehack.org/388574/12-essential-riding-tips-for-new-motorcyclists


Sunshine Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
We love to celebrate birthdays and anniversaries. 
And when asked we send out Get Well and Sympathy cards. 
Cheers,  
Jocelyn and Michael Piechowiak 

 

DECEMBER CELEBRATIONS! 
 

Chapter A 
Birthdays: 
9th Jerry Garman 
25th Rick Pradel 
27th Sharon Murphy 
 
Anniversaries: 
27th Sam & Diane Martin 
28th Barry Uhde 

Chapter C 
Birthdays: 
8th DJ Johnson 
17th Mike Zmiarovich 
27th Alex Holve 
28th Courtney Peterson 
 
Anniversaries: 
14th Alex & Sue Holve 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Not on our list?  Use the form in this newsletter to be added. 
  



Snippets from GWTA WA A & C 
Back Seat 

I, Dennis Murphy, don't normally put things in the newsletter that 

companies are selling but, for the back seat passenger, this is 

something that you might be interested in getting. 

Electricalconnection.com has some pretty interesting products. 

Now they are offering heaters that attach to the grab handles on 

the Goldwing for the passenger. They appear to be foam and are 

removable in the warmer months while the wiring can stay in place. 

Interesting idea. 

Check them out at, 

https://electricalconnection.com/index.php/product/honda-goldwing-

1988-current-passenger-heated-grip-kit/ 

******************************************************************************************* 
Ice Cream Social 
 
My husband Mike and I opened our home in Maple Valley for the November 2024 
Five Aces Ice Cream Social.  A great variety of ice cream for all health types was 
greatly appreciated by Joe Leon, Ron and Dianna Hemmi and Jerry Garman. 
 
2025 will bring us 4 Five Aces Rides 
March, May, August, and November.  
 
Come join us.  
Jocelyn 
 
****************************************************************************************** 
Website 
 
A HUGE THANK YOU to Mike Briese who continues to provide a 
fantastic website for GWTA WA Chapter A.  It can be used by 
anyone interested.   .  gwta-waa.com 
 
It contains so much information AND has the links to GWTA National 
and other chapters. The photos, emails and newsletters give this CD 
ideas for our future events.  For your safety, it also contains 
Technical Service Bulletins, etc.  
 
Thanks again Mr. Briese. 
  



------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

                                                        CHUCKLES!                                                               

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Courtesy of Facebook Pages 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
Join Chapter A on the 4th Saturday of Every Month 
 for our monthly meeting. 

 
Next Meetings are Jan 25th and Feb 22nd, 2025.  
Breakfast starting at 9:00am with meeting following at 10:00am. 
 

Rainbow Cafe Restaurant. 
112 E. Main St. 
Auburn, WA. 98002 
(253) 833-1880 
 

Weather Permitting Rides after the meeting. 
Hope to see you there! 
 

 
Front Entrance to Rainbow Cafe Rear entrance to Rainbow Cafe 

 
************************************************************************ 

 
The Famous WA “A” 5 Aces Ride……… 
 
At Chapter “A” we’ve noticed that 4 months each 
year have an additional 5th Saturday. 
 
There are 4 rides in 2025. 
 
We at Chapter “A” honor those extra Saturdays with 
an “Ice Cream Ride” aka The Famous WA “A” 5 
Aces Ride.  The Chapter is buying!!   
 
Suggestions for destinations are welcome. 

  



WA”A” Activities        

“Chapter “A” has been enjoying FUN since September 1980. 
 

Upcoming events 
Be sure to check our website https://www.gwta-waa.com for details on the big events in 2024. 

 
December 2024 
 
1st Saturday – Visit Chapter Q in Centralia, WA. 
1st Saturday – December 7th GWTA State Director hosting GWTA statewide members Christmas Party.  
      Members Free, Non-Members $15. Didn’t get the invite? Let me know asap.  RSVP by Nov 15th 
2nd Saturday – Visit Chapter C in Everett, WA. 9am 
4th Saturday – December 28th, CANCELLED:  GWTA-WA-A Breakfast Chapter Meeting. Enjoy the Holidays! 

January 2025 
 
1st Saturday – Visit Chapter Q in Centralia, WA.  
2nd Saturday – No Chapter C monthly meeting.  
Sunday Jan 12th 2pm Planning Mtg. Everett Powersports 215 SW Everett May Way. Dine out afterwards. 
4th Saturday – January 25th. Monthly GWTA-WA-A Breakfast Chapter Meeting. 

 
February 2025 
 
1st Saturday –   Chapter Q in Centralia, WA.  
2nd Saturday – NEW LOCATION: Visit Chapter C monthly meeting.  See their calendar for details.  
4th Saturday –   Monthly GWTA-WA-A Breakfast Chapter Meeting. 

 
 
UPCOMING in 2025 
 
Squaw Rock Resort Campout.  
September 5-8, 2025 (Howie is planning to arrive on Sept 4.)  
Squaw Rock RV Resort and Campground  
15070 WA-410, Naches, WA 98937  
(509) 658-2800 
Http://squawrockrvresortandcampground.com 
 
Story in our September 2024 newsletter. Details also included on our website.  
 
  

WHAT’S 

HAPPENING? 



GWTA WA-C Evergreen Wings 
   
 

Join them for their monthly 2nd Saturday breakfast meeting 
  9:00 am Eat, 10:00 am Meet.  A ride normally follows the meeting. 

 

NEW Meeting LOCATION starts in February 2025 
 

Chapter A meets at the Kent Chevron across from the McDonald's Restaurant 
on 84th and 212th Streets in Kent, WA. 7:30 am kick stands up departure 

2024 Calendar 

 
Sat Dec 14 9am Breakfast Meeting Evergreen Lanes, 5111 Claremont Way, Everett 
Sun Dec 15 6pm Christmas Party at Village Taphouse & Grill 1204 3rd St, Marysville 
 
Sat Jan 11 No monthly meeting.  See Planning Meeting.  
Sun Jan 12 2pm Planning Meeting for 2025. Everett Powersports 215 SW Everett Mall Way 
       Everett.  We will go out to eat after the meeting. 
Sat Jan 25 Visit Chapter A Mtg, Rainbow Café, Auburn  
        Kickstands Up 8am Mariner Park & Ride, 13132 4th Ave, Everett 
 
The 2025 Monthly meetings at new location.  January Newsletter will have more details. 
EVERYTHING ON THIS CALENDAR IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE… 
questions/comments/changes…contact howiedickerman@outlook.com 
 

VISITING OUR fellow WA Gold Wing CHAPTERS: 
GWTA Chapter Q in Centralia, The Q Crew  
Monthly breakfast meeting on the 1st Saturday.  Breakfast at 8am, Meeting at 9am. 
Call for Location.  CD Steve Henson (360) 736-5159 
We meet at the McDonald's on South Tacoma Way and Hwy 512 for a 7:00 am kick stands up. 
 

GWTA Chapter U, The Okanogan Valley Wings 

Monthly Breakfast meeting on the 3rd Saturday.  Call for Location.  Breakfast at 8am, Meeting at 9am. 
CD Teri Mitschelen (509) 429-1751.  ACD Mel Caylor (509)322-2546 
 
(GWRRA) WA-N Update as of October 2024 
Independent.  Don Sudahl, de facto Director.  No monthly breakfast meetings.   
November 2024 through April 2025, Dinner socials on the 2nd Tuesday at 6 PM at a different location each 
month.  Call or email me for details:  509-993-5501 (C)    foxfour22@gmail.com 
 
(GWRRA) WA-X Vancouver WA 
This Chapter has Weekly Wanderings at least once a week usually on Tuesday.  Visit our website. 
https://www.flightsofthephoenix.com/weeklyrides/ 
  



Gold Wing Touring Association 2024 Calendar of Events 

 
Destination Friendship  

Established 1987 
“All Bikes Welcome” 

 

Be sure to check websites: 
https://www.gwta-waa.com  or https://www.gwta.org for details on the events. 

 
December 2024 
 
December 7th – GWTA WA State Christmas Party 
 

 
UPCOMING IN 2025: 

 

July 14-17, 2025 GOLD RUSH, Billings MT.  

     Signup Form and Details on GWTA website. 

 

September 5-8, 2025 Squaw Rock RV Resort and Campground  

15070 WA-410, Naches, WA 98937 (509) 658-2800 
Http://squawrockrvresortandcampground.com 

 

************************************************************** 
Find out what is going on in other GWTA chapters’ neck of the woods: 

GWTA - Motorcycle Touring Association 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/51175813698     currently 2.2K following. 
 
  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/51175813698/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/51175813698


2024 GWTA National Chapter List 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



GOLDWING TREASURES 

 

Buy / Sell / Donate   Motorcycles and/or Parts 
 
 
 
Ads will be listed for six (6) months or until transaction completion! 
For GWRRA and GWTA Members Ads Free! 

Got something to buy, sell, or trade?  Got something on your wish list? 
Got something you wish to donate or give away? 
 

FOR SALE: 
 
I have a 2006 GL1800 for sale.  95,000 miles with lots of extras. 
It was on the Northwest Wings Drill team for 6 years. 
If anyone is interested, please contact me at (360) 202-1862 
Joseph Finley 
Marysville, WA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



FOR SALE: 

Richard Weiss (a GWTA member in Southern California) held an event to test 

out windshields for Goldwings for 2018 and newer.   

He has some of the windshields left over after the demo rides. 

 

Slipstreamer T-268-C  

& Long Ride Shields Cobra 20 Windshields. 
Both only used for the windshield test for only ~100 miles 

 

Please help pass the word to anyone who might be interested. 

Richard can be reached at 1navy.gator@gmail.com. 

 

Slipstreamer T-268-C Windshield 
$100 + shipping 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Long Ride Sheilds Cobra 20 
Have two of them 

Poly Carb = shatter proof 

$100 + shipping 

Fits 2018 to 2024 

 

https://www.longrideshields.com/products/cobra-windshield-for-honda-

goldwing-gl1800-2018-2021 

  

https://www.longrideshields.com/products/cobra-windshield-for-honda-goldwing-gl1800-2018-2021
https://www.longrideshields.com/products/cobra-windshield-for-honda-goldwing-gl1800-2018-2021


Bad Ass Moto Gear Cover  
$25 + shipping (if applicable) 
Full cover 
Has vents with high vis striping so it can be seen while parked 
Padded section to protect the windshield 
Reflective sections for warm motors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Richard Weiss at 1navy.gator@gmail.com 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Richard Weiss at 1navy.gator@gmail.com 
  



FOR SALE: 
 

 
 
Hello Goldwing members 
 

I wish to sell my  
’09 Gold Wing: GL 1800 

 

Bruce Smith 
858-336-1300 
 
 
 
I am a former CA F member (San Diego), now living near you in Gig Harbor. 
Although not ridden in 2 yrs, it’s a good machine with a few bells. 
 
’09 Gold Wing: GL 1800/ Audio-Nav-GPS / CB radio, backrest, highway pegs. 
46K: mostly easy, dry, open road SoCal, AZ, NV riding. No wet weather WA 
riding. 
 
Original owner.  VIN: 1HFSC47L19A801167 
VIN inquiry will reveal clean history: no accidents, theft, nor any other issues. 
Serviced and w/receipts. 
Always garaged. 
Good tire tread. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Left box has cigarette lighter for USB cell phone charging 
Saddles, trunk, and trunk rack travel bags (4 total) 
Saddle bags and trunk carpets 
Battery Tender Plus trickle charger 
Portable air pump w cigarette lighter plug 
Motorcycle cover for touring trips 
Butler cup holder 
 
Auto Trader suggests $10K and 9K.  
KBB suggests $11K. 
I think $10K is a fair no haggle price. 
 
Kindly pass the word. 

Bruce Smith 
858-336-1300 
  



ALSO FOR SALE:  Riding gear from Bruce Smith.  858-336-1300 
 

Olympia Winter Touring (longer length) jacket WITH liner. Purchase $350. Will 
sell for $85. 
Men’s size Large 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Women’s size Medium.  Will sell as above for same price. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
******************************************************** 

Tourmaster Intake Series 2 / Summer/Spring mesh WITH liner. Purchase $180 / 
will sell for $45. 
Men’s XL … as I noted they are sized smaller. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Women’s BiLT / Med mesh summer/spring jacket. 
Purchased $160 / will sell for $40. 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
Ladies Wilson’s leather motorcycle jacket. Large, also sized a bit 
small. Purchase $175. Will sell for $40.  Nice jacket …like new. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hot weather evaporation vests (worn under mesh jackets) @$40 
... along with evaporation neck scars ($15). The second set is in 
the zip baggie.  The baggie is used to pour water into and let 
soak before donning it under your jacket. 
 
Vest/scarf set @ 25% =sell for $10 (actual $13.50). Running the 
searing hot Mojave Desert, they were not too bad actually. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THE END  



FOR SALE 
 
 

Hello. I am looking to sell 
my 1988 Dynastic Blue 
Goldwing 1500 motorcycle 
that was converted to a trike 
later in life.  My husband 
Ray Jorgensen kept all the 
parts of the motorcycle that 
were removed for the trike 
conversion.  

 
 
My husband Ray and I were members of the GWTA and GWRRA many 
years ago.  Ray has passed and I no longer ride so pardon any dust in the 
pictures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Seeking $8K for the Trike and loose parts. Or Best Offer.  
 
Carmi Jorgensen 
crjlmt@peoplepc.com 
  

mailto:crjlmt@peoplepc.com


GWTA WA Chapter  
Newsletter and Contact Information Request 

 

The following request is for the purpose of gathering current information on the Chapter’s roster.  It 

will assist in the accuracy and correct mailing of the Chapter Newsletter to our members and followers.  It 

will also assist us in the timely communication of impromptu rides and any changes in planned rides or 

events via the Chapter contacts and/or email list.  

 

NAME ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Significant Other (optional)___________________________________________________________ 

Former GWRRA State and Chapter? Circle   Yes or No  .  If yes, State________ Chapter _______ 

GWTA Member?  Circle   Yes or No  .  If yes, State_____ Chapter______ Number__________________ 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

NOTE: The Following will be only used for Phone Tree/Administrative only. 

Home Address:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

     ______________________________________________________________________ 

     ______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:  ___________________________________ 

Email Address:  ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE:   

Would you like to receive? 

1. Birthday Cards and be noted at the monthly meeting/in the newsletter during your birthday month?  

If yes, Month/Date____________  

Significant other (optional) Name_________________________ Month/Date____________. 

2. Anniversary Cards and be noted at the monthly meeting/in the newsletter during your anniversary 

month?  If yes, Month/Date/ (and Year?)  ________________________________________ 

3. We send out Get Well and Sympathy Cards.  Is this okay?  _________________________ 

 

Please return this form in person or by email to either the CD or any board member.  

Thank You for Joining us in our Destination of Friendship. 

  



DID YOU KNOW? 

Chapter "A" became officially operational in September 1980 

 (This is our 44th year).   

The Chapter CD Lee Adams was known around the area as 

the Ape man due to he had so many Apes attached to his 

bike.  They almost covered the bike.  I, Don Hatley, was 

ACD at the time and took over as CD when Lee was 

transferred to Texas by Boeing.  It only made sense that 

the Ape would continue to be our mascot.  

--Don Hatley, original member 

 
 
%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%% 

Opportunities to Volunteer your time as an individual.  
These events are NOT sponsored by or affiliated with GWTA. 
 

None noted at this time.  

 
😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 😊 

 

Thanks for Reading our Newsletters! 
 

Got an Article, Story, Funny or Buy/Sell/Give Ad?   

 

Be sure to submit by midnight of the 20th of the month to be included 

in that month’s newsletter.  

 

Send your comments, questions, and submittals 

 to Newsletter Editor  

Jocelyn Piechowiak. 

jocelynpiechowiak@hotmail.com 

Call or Text 206-249-6310. 

  

THE END. 

mailto:jocelynpiechowiak@hotmail.com

